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Philosophy of Science Alex Rosenberg
2019-11-26 Any serious student
attempting to better understand the
nature, methods, and justification of
science will value Alex Rosenberg and
Lee McIntyre’s updated and
substantially revised fourth edition
of Philosophy of Science: A
Contemporary Introduction. Weaving
lucid explanations with clear
analyses, the volume is a much- used,
thematically oriented introduction to
the field. The fourth edition has
been thoroughly rewritten based on
instructor and student feedback, to
improve readability and
accessibility, without sacrificing
depth. It retains, however, all of
the logically structured, extensive
coverage of earlier editions, which a
review in the journal Teaching
Philosophy called “the industry
standard” and “essential reading.”
Key Features of the Fourth Edition:
Revised and rewritten for readability
based on feedback from student and
instructor surveys. Updated text on
the problem of underdetermination,
social science, and the
realism/antirealism debate. Improved
continuity between chapters. Revised
and updated Study Questions and
annotated Suggested Readings at the
end of each chapter. Updated
Bibliography. For a list of relevant
online primary sources, please visit:
www.routledge.com/9781138331518.
Foundations of Moral Philosophy

Steven M. Cahn 2016-11-15 Foundations
of Moral Philosophy: Readings in
Metaethics is a comprehensive, stateof-the art collection of fifty-six
contemporary readings and historical
sources on major issues in
metaethics. It focuses on the meaning
of moral terms, the nature of moral
truth, and the reasons that are used
tosupport moral judgments. While
other anthologies include mostly
articles by men, this volume features
unparalleled representation of women
philosophers, with one-third of the
contemporary articles authored or
coauthored by women. Wherever
appropriate, the articles have been
carefully edited toensure that they
will be exceptionally clear and
understandable to undergraduate
students. The volume is enhanced by
an insightful general introduction,
introductions and study questions for
each selection, and a detailed
glossary.
Ethics Gordon Marino 2010-08-10 In
Ethics: The Essential Writings,
philosopher Gordon Marino skillfully
presents an accessible, provocative
anthology of both ancient and modern
classics on matters moral. The
philosophers represent 2,500 years of
thought—from Plato, Kant, and
Nietzsche to Alasdair MacIntyre,
Susan Wolf, and Peter Singer—and
cover a broad range of topics, from
the timeless questions of justice,
morality, and faith to the hot-button
concerns of today, such as animal
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rights, our duties to the
environment, and gender issues.
Featuring an illuminating preamble,
concise introductory essays on the
giants of ethical theory, and
incisive chapter headnotes to the
modern offerings, this Modern Library
edition is a perfect single-volume
reference for students, teachers, and
anyone eager to engage in reflection
on ethical questions, including “What
is the basis for our ethical views
and judgments?” Gordon Marino is
professor of philosophy and director
of the Hong Kierkegaard Library at
St. Olaf College in Northfield,
Minnesota. A recipient of the Richard
J. Davis Ethics Award for excellence
in writing on ethics and the law, he
is the author of Kierkegaard in the
Present Age, co-editor of The
Cambridge Companion to Kierkegaard,
and editor of the Modern Library’s
Basic Writings of Existentialism. His
essays have appeared in The New York
Times.
50 Philosophy Classics Tom ButlerBowdon 2017-05-30 For over 2000
years, philosophy has been our best
guide to the experience of being
human, and the true nature of
reality. From Aristotle, Plato,
Epicurus, Confucius, Cicero and
Heraclitus in ancient times to 17th
century rationalists Descartes,
Leibniz and Spinoza, from 20thcentury greats Jean-Paul Sartre, Jean
Baudrillard and Simone de Beauvoir to
contemporary thinkers Michael Sandel,
Peter Singer and Slavoj Zizek, 50
Philosophy Classics explores key
writings that have shaped the
discipline and had an impact on the
real world. Philosophy can no longer
be confined to academia, and 50
Philosophy Classics shows how
powerful it can be as a tool for
opening our minds and helping us
think. Whether you are fascinated or
daunted by the big questions of how
to think, how to be, how to act and
how to see, this is the perfect
introduction to some of humanity's
greatest minds and their landmark
books.
Proceedings and Addresses of the
American Philosophical Association
American Philosophical Association
2004 List of members in v. 1- .

Reason and Responsibility: Readings
in Some Basic Problems of Philosophy
Joel Feinberg 2016-01-01 REASON AND
RESPONSIBILITY: READINGS IN SOME
BASIC PROBLEMS OF PHILOSOPHY, 16th
Edition, has a well-earned reputation
for clarity and breadth, with a
selection of high-quality readings
that cover centuries of philosophical
debate. The anthology covers the
central issues in metaphysics,
epistemology, philosophy of religion,
philosophy of mind, and ethics, as
well as debates over the value of
philosophy and the meaning of life.
The book is clearly organized: the
readings complement each other,
guiding you through contrasting
positions on key philosophical
issues. Clear, concise introductions
provide reading tips and background
information to help you engage
directly and meaningfully with the
primary sources. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the
product description or the product
text may not be available in the
ebook version.
The Story of Ferdinand Munro Leaf
2011 Ferdinand likes to sit quietly
and smell the flowers, but one day he
gets stung by a bee and his snorting
and stomping convince everyone that
he is the fiercest of bulls.
Women Philosophers of the Early
Modern Period Margaret Atherton 1994
Presents a selection from the largely
unknown writings of women
philosophers of the early modern
period. Included are letters to
prominent philosophers, philosophical
tracts, and comments on controversies
of the day. Each is prefaced with a
brief biographical synopsis and some
context. Paper edition (unseen),
$6.95. Annotation copyright by Book
News, Inc., Portland, OR
Evil and Pain Joseph B. Onyango
Okello 2017-06-15 A specific form of
understanding of evil, in the problem
of evil debate, gets assumed among a
variety of materialistic naturalists.
Owing to their physicalist and, in
some cases, behaviorist philosophies,
this understanding assumes a
hedonistic view of pain that reduces
valuation to pleasure and pain.
Herein, all forms of good and evil
get reduced to pleasure and pain.
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This work reorients the debate toward
a more biblical understanding of evil
based on an essentialist reading of
ethics. The book argues that the
hedonistic understanding of value
characterizing prominent naturalistic
materialists, such as those alluded
to by J. L. Mackie, semantically
seems to entail either a synonymous
or a near synonymous relationship
between evil and pain. The book
further argues that this
understanding, given the essentialist
reading of ethics, seems wrongheaded.
By reorienting the contours of the
debate, it suggests that the problem
of pain might, in effect, be quite
different from the problem of evil
and that neither problem necessarily
entails the other. Seen in this way,
neither problem casts doubt on belief
in God's existence.
The Art of War Sun Tzu 2021-03-18 The
Art of War is an enduring classic
that holds a special place in the
culture and history of East Asia. An
ancient Chinese text on the
philosophy and politics of warfare
and military strategy, the treatise
was written in 6th century B.C. by a
warrior-philosopher now famous all
over the world as Sun Tzu. Sun Tzu's
teachings remain as relevant to
leaders and strategists today as they
were to rulers and military generals
in ancient times. Divided into
thirteen chapters and written
succinctly, The Art of War is a mustread for anybody who works in a
competitive environment.
50 Christan Books - Scripture,
Theology, Philosophy and Spirituality
(Including Christian Novels) Pope
Gregory I 2022-01-04 Musaicum Books
presents to you this unique
Christianity collection with
carefully picked out religious works
from the earliest times to modern
days, showing the development of
Christian religion and spirituality.
Scripture: Bible First Clement Second
Clement Didache Epistle of Barnabas
Shepherd of Hermas The Infancy Gospel
of Thomas Apocalypse of Peter
History: History of the Christian
Church (Philip Schaff) Creeds of
Christendom (Philip Schaff)
Philosophy of Religion: The
Confessions of St. Augustine On the

Incarnation (Athanasius) On the Soul
and the Resurrection (Gregory of
Nyssa) On the Holy Spirit (Basil)
Pastoral Care (Gregory I) An Exact
Exposition of the Orthodox Faith
(John of Damascus) Summa Theologica
(Saint Thomas Aquinas) The Imitation
of Christ (Thomas à Kempis) A
Treatise on Christian Liberty (Martin
Luther) The Interior Castle (St.
Teresa of Ávila) The Practice of the
Presence of God (Brother Lawrence)
The Age of Reason (Thomas Paine) The
Natural History of Religion (David
Hume) The Religious Affections
(Jonathan Edwards) The Essence of
Christianity (Ludwig Feuerbach)
Beyond Good and Evil (Nietzsche) All
of Grace (Charles Spurgeon) Humility
(Andrew Murray) Orthodoxy
(Chesterton) The Everlasting Man
(Chesterton) The Sovereignty of God
(Arthur Pink) The Kingdom of God Is
Within You (Tolstoy) Religious
Fiction: Divine Comedy (Dante)
Paradise Lost (John Milton) The
Pilgrim's Progress (John Bunyan)
Zadig (Voltaire) Ben-Hur: A Tale of
the Christ (Lew Wallace) Quo Vadis
(Henryk Sienkiewicz) In His Steps
(Charles M. Sheldon) The Story of the
Other Wise Man (Henry Van Dyke) The
Ball and the Cross (Chesterton) The
Enchanted Barn (Grace Livingston
Hill) The Grand Inquisitor
(Dostoevsky Wilhelm Meister's
Apprenticeship (Goethe) Thus Spoke
Zarathustra (Nietzsche) Spirituality:
The Conduct of Life (Ralph Waldo
Emerson) Lessons in Truth (H. Emilie
Cady) As a Man Thinketh (James Allen)
Thoughts are Things (Prentice
Mulford) The Game of Life and How to
Play It (Florence Scovel Shinn)
Free Will Derk Pereboom 2009-11-13 A
unique anthology featuring
contributions to the dispute over
free will from Aristotle to the
twenty-first century, Derk Pereboom's
volume presents the most thoughtful
positions taken in this crucial
debate and discusses their
consequences for free will's
traditional corollary, moral
responsibility. The Second Edition
retains the organizational structure
that made its predecessor the leading
anthology of its kind, while adding
major new selections by such
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philosophers as Spinoza, Reid, John
Martin Fischer, Robert Kane, Galen
Strawson, and Timothy O'Connor.
Hackett Readings in Philosophy is a
versatile series of compact
anthologies, each devoted to a topic
of traditional interest. Selections
include classical, modern, and
contemporary writings chosen for
their elegance of exposition and
success at stimulating thought and
discussion.
Philosophy of Mind David J. Chalmers
2021-01-04 Philosophy of Mind:
Classical and Contemporary Readings
is a grand tour of writings on the
perplexing questions about the nature
of the mind. The most comprehensive
and best-selling collection of its
kind, the book includes selections
that range from the classical
contributions of Descartes to the
leading edge of contemporary debates.
Extensive sections cover foundational
issues, the nature of consciousness,
and the nature of mental content.
Three of the selections are published
for the first time, while many other
articles have been revised especially
for this volume. Each section opens
with an introduction by the editor.
The Book of Leon Leon Black
2017-10-10 Everyone’s favorite
houseguest who never left, Leon Black
(played by award-winning comedian JB
Smoove on HBO’s Curb Your Enthusiasm)
drops his wisdom and good-bad advice
for the masses. Learn the secrets
Larry David has gleaned from the
Falstaff of television. Live your
best Leon. Bring the Ruckus.
Aristotle. Gandhi. Lao Tzu. Dr. Ruth.
Amateurs. For centuries bespeckled
dorks have pored over the scrolls of
the ancients, read tea leaves, and
looked to the stars for philosophy,
wisdom, and advice. While some people
have probably offered good advice,
and others offer bad advice, Leon is
here to offer his brand of good-bad
advice. These are the musings of a
master genius spitting out the
secrets of the universe—to help you
become just like him. Be forewarned:
in opening this tome and Leon’s mind,
you need to be prepared for straight
talk. The kind of unfiltered blunt
straight talk that pounds on your
door, invites itself in, makes itself

at home, helps itself to your food,
security pass code, your expensive
organic beet juice, and finally makes
itself comfortable on that twin bed
in your guest room. All the while you
think you’re helping it—but really
it’s helping you help yourself!
Because that’s how this book doozit.
Leon Black, he ain’t wrong...he just
ain’t right.
Philosophy, Fourth Edition Jay
Stevenson PhD 2014-04-01 Beginning
with the pre-Socratics and Eastern
philosophers, including religious
philosophy, all major philosophers
and schools are covered, right up to
present day. The new edition includes
more visual illustrations and
pictures to further explain and
enhance the subject of philosophy.
Included are: - The pre-Socratics Eastern philosophers and philosophies
- Renaissance humanism Enlightenment philosophers - Idealism
- Modern philosophers and philosophy
- Existentialism - Post-Structuralism
and post-modernism
The Elements of Moral Philosophy
Stuart Rachels 2023 "Moral philosophy
is the study of what morality is and
what it requires of us. As Socrates
said, it's about "how we ought to
live"-and why. It would be helpful if
we could begin with a simple,
uncontroversial definition of what
morality is. Unfortunately, we
cannot. There are many rival
theories, each expounding a different
conception of what it means to live
morally, and any definition that goes
beyond Socrates's simple formula-tion
is bound to offend at least one of
them. This should make us cautious,
but it need not paralyze us. In this
chapter, I will describe the "minimum
conception" of morality"-Elements of Philosophy: An
Introduction Samuel Enoch Stumpf
2001-07-20 The new edition of this
introductory text presents, in an
accessible way, classical and
contemporary readings on topics
central to and representative of all
major periods of the Western
philosophical tradition. The book
presents 55 readings (23 of which are
new to the fourth edition) on seven
topics: epistemology, philosophy of
religion, metaphysics, personal
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identity and immortality, free will
and determinism, ethics, and
political and social philosophy.
Pedagogical features make these
readings accessible and interesting
to beginning students. All the
introductions and biographical
sketches have been revised for the
fourth edition, as have the study
questions and glossary. The
explanatory footnotes and the
stylistic modernization of texts are
new to the fourth edition.
Phaedrus Plato 2019-11-19 "Phaedrus"
by Plato (translated by Benjamin
Jowett). Published by Good Press.
Good Press publishes a wide range of
titles that encompasses every genre.
From well-known classics & literary
fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of
world literature, we issue the books
that need to be read. Each Good Press
edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability
for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are
user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital
format.
Readings in Ancient Greek Philosophy
S. Marc Cohen 2016-09-01 Soon after
its publication, Readings in Ancient
Greek Philosophy was hailed as the
favorite to become "the 'standard'
text for survey courses in ancient
philosophy."* More than twenty years
later that prediction has been borne
out: Readings in Ancient Greek
Philosophy still stands as the
leading anthology of its kind. It is
now stronger than ever: The Fifth
Edition of Readings in Ancient Greek
Philosophy features a completely
revised Aristotle unit, with new
translations, as well as a newly
revised glossary. The Plato unit
offers new translations of the Meno
and Republic. In the latter, indirect
dialogue is cast into direct dialogue
for greater readability. The
Presocratics unit has been re-edited
and streamlined, and the pages of
every unit have been completely
reset. * APA Newsletter for Teaching
Philosophy
Philosophical and Sociological
Principles of Education: R.P. Pathak
Philosophical and Sociological

Principles of Education examines the
ideologies of eminent Eastern and
Western educators and focuses on the
history of various schools of
thought, the role of education in
Indian society, and how it leads to
national integration and
international understanding.
Aesthetics David Goldblatt 2017-09-01
Aesthetics: A Reader in Philosophy of
the Arts, fourth edition, contains a
selection of ninety-six readings
organized by individual art forms as
well as a final section of readings
in philosophical aesthetics that
cover multiple art forms. Sections
include topics that are familiar to
students such as painting,
photography and movies, architecture,
music, literature, and performance,
as well as contemporary subjects such
as mass art, popular arts, the
aesthetics of the everyday, and the
natural environment. Essays are drawn
from both the analytic and
continental traditions, and multiple
others that bridge this divide
between these traditions. Throughout,
readings are brief, accessible for
undergraduates, and conceptually
focused, allowing instructors many
different syllabi possibilities using
only this single volume. Key
Additions to the Fourth Edition The
fourth edition is expanded to include
a total of ninety-six essays with
nineteen new essays (nine of them
written exclusively for this volume),
updated organization into new
sections, revised introductions to
each section, an increased emphasis
on contemporary topics, such as
stand-up comedy, the architecture of
museums, interactivity and video
games, the ethics of sexiness,
trans/gendered beauty, the aesthetics
of junkyards and street art,
pornography, and the inclusion of
more diverse philosophical voices.
Nevertheless, this edition does not
neglect classic writers in the
traditional aesthetics: Plato,
Aristotle, Hume, Kant, Hegel,
Heidegger, Collingwood, Bell, and
writers of similar status in
aesthetics. The philosophers writing
new chapters exclusively for this
fourth edition are: • Sondra
Bacharach on street art • Aili
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Bresnahan on appreciating dance •
Hina Jamelle on digital architecture
• Jason Leddington on magic • Sheila
Lintott on stand-up comedy • Yuriko
Saito on everyday aesthetics • Larry
Shiner on art spectacle museums in
the twenty-first century • Peg Brand
Weiser on how beauty matters • Edward
Winters on the feeling of being at
home in vernacular architecture, as
in such urban places as bars.
Publishers Weekly 1884
Fifty Readings in Philosophy Donald
Abel 2011-06-17 Fifty Readings in
Philosophy is a flexible and
affordable collection of classic and
contemporary primary sources in
philosophy. The readings cover all
the main topics of Western
philosophy, each one carefully edited
to be long enough to present a selfcontained argument but not so lengthy
that students lose track of the main
point. Introductions and explanatory
notes make the readings accessible to
students. All these features have
made this book a proven pedagogical
success and a best-selling reader in
introductory philosophy.
Fifty Readings in Philosophy Donald
C. Abel 2003 [This is a] collection
of classic and contemporary primary
sources in philosophy. The readings
cover all the main topics of Western
Philosophy, and each one is carefully
edited to be long enough to present
[an] argument.-Back cover.
The Publishers Weekly 1918
Exploring Ethics Steven M. Cahn
2016-07-01 This text brings together
a rich, balanced, and wide-ranging
collection of over fifty readings on
ethical theory and contemporary moral
issues. The selections are organized
into three parts, providing
instructors with flexibility in
designing and teaching a variety of
ethics courses.
Philosophy & Education George R.
Knight 1998
Looseleaf for Philosophy: A
Historical Survey with Essential
Readings James Fieser 2019-01-30 In a
provocative and engaging style,
Philosophy: A Historical Survey with
Essential Readings consists of two
main parts: the chapters, which
contain the primary contributions of
Western civilization's most

influential philosophers, and the
anthology of chronologically
organized classic readings from
Western philosophy. The first half of
this book presents a sustained
narrative of the great philosophers
of Western civilization from ancient
Greece until today. In the second
half we offer a snapshot of the most
famous discussions by many of the
philosophers discussed in the first
half. These readings are presented
chronologically and parallel the
order presented in the first half of
the book.
The Fourth Industrial Revolution
Klaus Schwab 2017 Between the 18th
and 19th centuries, Britain
experienced massive leaps in
technological, scientific, and
economical advancement
Introduction to Philosophy John Perry
2018-06-29 Easy to use for both
students and instructors alike, this
text is a comprehensive, topically
organized collection of classical and
contemporary philosophy. Ideal for
introductory philosophy courses, the
text includes sections on God and
Evil, Knowledge and Reality, the
Philosophy of Science,the Mind/Body
problem, Freedom of Will,
Consciousness, Ethics, Political
Philosophy, Existential Issues, and
Puzzles and Paradoxes.
The Inconspicuous God Jason W. Alvis
2018-06-01 Dominique Janicaud once
famously critiqued the work of French
phenomenologists of the theological
turn because their work was built on
the seemingly corrupt basis of
Heidegger's notion of the inapparent
or inconspicuous. In this powerful
reconsideration and extension of
Heidegger's phenomenology of the
inconspicuous, Jason W. Alvis deftly
suggests that inconspicuousness
characterizes something fully present
and active, yet quickly overlooked.
Alvis develops the idea of
inconspicuousness through creative
appraisals of key concepts of the
thinkers of the French theological
turn and then employs it to describe
the paradoxes of religious
experience.
A History of Christianity Joseph
Early 2015-02-15 A History of
Christianity examines the development
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of Christianity from its biblical
foundations to modern timesand is an
ideal introductory survey for
undergraduate students and any reader
who desires to know more about the
broad scope of Christianity.
Bioethics Lewis Vaughn 2019-06-28
Bioethics: Principles, Issues, and
Cases, Fourth Edition, explores the
philosophical, medical, social, and
legal aspects of key bioethical
issues. Opening with a thorough
introduction to ethics, bioethics,
and moral reasoning, it then covers
influential moral theories and the
criteria for evaluating them.
Integrating eighty-seven readings-ten of them new to this edition-substantive introductions to each
issue, numerous classic bioethical
cases, and abundant pedagogical
tools, this text addresses the most
provocative and controversial topics
in bioethics.
Human Nature: A Reader Joel J.
Kupperman 2012-03-01 This anthology
provides a set of distinctive,
influential views that explore the
mysteries of human nature from a
variety of perspectives. It can be
read on its own, or in conjunction
with Joel Kupperman’s text, Theories
of Human Nature.
Moral Philosophy: A Reader Louis P.
Pojman 2009-09-01 This collection of
classic and contemporary readings in
ethics presents sharp, competing
views on a wide range of
fundamentally important topics: moral
relativism and objectivism, ethical
egoism, value theory, utilitarianism,
deontological ethics, virtue ethics,
ethics and religion, and applied
ethics. The Fourth Edition
dramatically increases the volume’s
utility by expanding and updating the
selections and introductions while
retaining the structure that has made
previous editions so successful.
Fifty Readings Plus Donald C. Abel
2004
The British National Bibliography
Arthur James Wells 1994
Readings in Political Philosophy
Francis William Coker 1914 Selections
from Plato, Aristotle, Polybius, St.
Thomas Aquinas, Dante, Marsiglio,
Machiavelli, Calvin, the Vindiciae
contra tyrannos, Bodin, Hooker,

Grotius, Milton, Hobbes, Harrington,
Locke, Montesquieu, Rousseau, Paine,
and Bentham.
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1951 A
totalitarian regime has ordered all
books to be destroyed, but one of the
book burners suddenly realizes their
merit.
Exploring Philosophy Steven M. Cahn
2011-10-14 Extensively revised and
expanded in this fourth edition,
Exploring Philosophy: An Introductory
Anthology is a uniquely accessible
and engaging introduction to
philosophy. Steven M. Cahn brings
together exceptionally clear recent
essays by noted philosophers and
supplements them with influential
historical sources. Most importantly,
the articles have been carefully
edited to make them understandable to
every reader. The topics are drawn
from across the major fields of
philosophy and include knowledge and
skepticism, mind and body, freedom
and determinism, the existence of
God, identity and immortality,
ethical reasoning, abortion,
euthanasia, world hunger, democracy,
social justice, art, and life and
death. The readings are enhanced by
concise introductions, study
questions, explanatory notes, and
suggestions for further reading. NEW
TO THE FOURTH EDITION: * More than
fifty new readings greatly expand the
book's coverage and its flexibility
for course use * More than half of
the new readings are "Historical
Sources," which introduce students to
philosophical classics and help them
understand the contemporary
selections * Four new sections-Identity and Immortality, Social
Justice, Art, and Life and Death-extend the anthology's range into
areas that today's students find
especially compelling * Study
Questions after each reading help
students test their comprehension and
encourage class discussion SUPPORT
PACKAGE OFFERED FOR THE FIRST TIME
WITH THIS EDITION: * An Instructor's
Manual features PowerPoint-based
lecture outlines, reading summaries,
a glossary, and a Test Bank of
objective and essay questions * A
Companion Website at
www.oup.com/us/cahn contains all the
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material from the Instructor's Manual
along with student resources

including self-test questions,
suggested readings, and helpful links
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